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Fall is now in full swing and winter is just around the corner.   Our snowbirds 
are counting the days until they depart for southern climates.   As usual, your 
council has been busy.  Ham orders are due in November, we are gearing 
up for the Christmas Dance, our panel has been arranged for Telethon, All-
Ontario Curling is ready to go, to name a few of our fall activities.  

Our Ham sales and our Christmas Dance are very important fund-raisers 
for our organization.  Your participation in making these events successful is 
important and appreciated.  These hams make wonderful Christmas gifts.  

Over the past few months, we have been honoured with wonderful speakers 
at our meetings this fall.  At our October meeting, Susan Levesque and 
Candace Kirkbride spoke about the March of Dimes fundraising project 
“Moving a Head”.  Candace Kirkbride was a delightful and inspiring speaker.    
Please see me, if you would like to purchase an autographed copy of her 
book “Changed by the Rain.”

Please mark November 3 or your calendar for the next meeting.   Join us for 
a short Legion Memorial service at Lockerby Legion.  Tracy Kerr is our guest 
speaker.  This is a catered event so RSVP is necessary.  Please let Suzanne 
or Dave know if you will be attending.

Adopt a Road - John Varney

Adopt A Road was held Sunday 25 Sep 2016 with 20 participants. Nine are 
members or family of A.C.T/UCT, eight are members or family of the Dolphin 
Aquatic Club and 3 are 
members of both clubs. We 
picked 41 bags of garbage 
in record time and relaxed 
with beer and burgers at 
the Varney’s afterward. A 
big thanks to the Dolphin 
Club and all who took part. 
It was fun, as always.

Adopt A Road Crew 2016



Where are They Now?
Dear ACT:
About 20 years ago, you did somethiong that made a big difference in my life! I was a 
University student at Laurentian University, majoring in English Literature. I was working 
two jobs to try to pay for my education as my family was in a difficult season, financially.  
At a time that made a true difference, A.C.T. gave me a $1000.00 scholarship, and I am 
still grateful to this day.
The Coles version of my life since then? After graduating from Laurentian with a Bachelor 
of Arts, I went on to Teacher’s College and became a teacher. I taught elementary school 
for 7 years, including two years in China. After my time in China, I decided to further my 
studies.  I completed a Master’s of Science in Marital and Family Therapy in 2009, and will be a Registered Psychologist by 
the end of September 2016.  It’s been a long, exciting road of various kinds of education, and I want to say THANK YOU for 
your generous support along the way.
When we visited Sudbury this summer, my father Mike LePage took us to Bell Park on August 1st, 2016 and was proud to 
show us the A.C.T. park benches and the beautiful A.C.T. playground.  My daughter Jessa (age 2) really had a great time, 
and particularly enjoyed the slides with my father.
Sincerely,
Sherri Farbin (nee LePage)
-Daughter of Mike Lepage

October Meeting - Connie Zwarich

Loretta called the meeting to order at 6:01 pm  with 25 members and 3 guests in 
attendance. Our usual protocol was followed with the singing of O Canada, toast 
to the Queen and Doug Honeyford said grace. Connie Zwarich introduced Susan 
Levesque Campaign Manager for the March of Dimes. She presented a short video 
about the Wade Hampton House. She showed plans for the new residence they are 
building. They are always looking for volunteers. She then introduced one amazing 
young lady – Candace Kirkbride. Candace suffered a brain injury due to a traffic 
accident and has had to relearn how read, write, speak, eat walk and think. She has 
written a book called Changed By the Rain which details the story of how the brain 
injury has changed her life. She has overcome many obstacles and this has made 
her and her family stronger. The proceeds from her book will go to the housing campaign. 
Don Delongchamp played auctioneer and auctioned off two of her books for $40.00 each.
Susan and Candace were then presented with a cheque for $500.00.
Farmer Joe spoke about our ham sales. Sales are down. We need members to go out and sell those hams.  Spread the 
word.  Deadline is November 27th.
Don Delongchamp stated  curling goes November 12 – 13. They are in need of curlers.

Connie Zwarich spoke about the Christmas Dance December 10th. Again we need groups 
to fill the dance.
A special announcement was made. It was Hector Rancourt’s 50th anniversary with the 
A.C.T.
Our Booster prize was donated by George Faulkner and won by John Carrey
Motion by John Varney to adjourn at 7:50.
Sherriff’s pot of $10.00 was won by Vic Rancourt
Members draw for $73 was won by Len Zwarich who was not in attendance so it is carried 
over to the next meeting.

Cheque Presentation to March of Dimes

Don and Candace Kirkbride
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November  Meeting 

- Suzanne Fortin

Our November Meeting is a 
Remembrance Day Service.  It is 
being held at the Lockerby Legion 
Thursday, November 3, 2016 at 
6:00 pm

Guest speaker  is Tracy Kerr.

Cost is $20 for a chicken dinner

RSVP required by Oct 28

Contact Suzanne  705 923 8803 or 
Dave C  705 222 0369

Upcoming Events
	 November 3	 General Meeting	 Lockerby Legion 	 6:00 pm

	 November 10	 Executive Meeting	 Trevi  	 6:00 pm

	 November 12 – 13	 Curling	 Sudbury Curling Club

	 December 1	 Executive Meeting	 Trevi

	 December 8	 General Membership Meeting	 Tap House	 6:00 pm

	 December 10	 Christmas Dance	 Steel Workers Hall

November Birthdays
Nov 02	 DAVID CARNES

Nov 10	 RENEE NIEMI

Nov 10	 RAYMOND GAUTHIER

Nov 12	 GILBERT BROUILLETTE

Nov 13	 CHANTAL FILION

Nov 19	 ROBERT STEWART

North Bay Road Trip - Jerry Giff

Last Call, Final Notice Road Trip to North Bay Nov 6, 2016 

ACT/UCT Spaghetti Dinner

Please contact Jerry Giff at 673 4299 to confirm your attendance 
immediately.

Plans are being finalized.December Meeting
 - Tracey Urso

A reminder that our Christmas 
Meeting will be Thursday, December 
8 ,2016 at The Taphouse on Regent 
Street. This is the second Thursday 
in December.  More details to 
follow.

Nov 21	 LEN ZWARICH

Nov 25	 JESSICA NIEMI

Nov 26	 WINSTON AIRD

Nov 27	 MAURICE ST JEAN

Nov 30	 J LONGLADE



Perfect for your staff get together

Christmas Party?
UNITED STEEL WORKERS HALL - BRADY ST.

SATURDAY, DECEMBER10th, 2016

5:30 Cocktails    6:00 Hot and Cold Buffet    Music by DJ

Reserved seating upon request ....Your Party within a Party!!

Tickets $100.00 Couple / $50.00 Single

Door Prizes and Spot Dances

Buffet Features

Rolls and Bread
Caesar Salad
Potato Salad
Pasta  Salad
Crudites & Dip
Potato & Vegetables
Pasta with Tomato Sauce
Ontario Turkey & Stuffing
Carved Whole Hip of Beef
Dessert Table

Contact

 Connie or Len Zwarich

705-969-8496  lzwarich@fibreop.ca
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PeopleHelpingPeopleSince1888

IT PAYSTO BELONG TO COUNCIL 1051

CHRISTMASHAMSFUNDRAISING

Eat Ham for Christmasor even New Yearsfor that matter. Asa Fundraiser wewill again
be selling Black Forest Hams. TheHamsare2KG (4.4 lbs) and sell for $25.00

They makeexcellent giftsfor Friends, Work associatesand Company Bonuses.

The final date for orderingyour Hamsthisyear isNov 22nd, and delivery tocommenceon
Nov 27th. Wewill only beorderingHamsthat have been pre-sold and the
seller isresponsible for collectingmoniesand delivery

Any questionscan bedirected to:
Farmer Gil Hartley 969-5476 Farmer Jerry Giff 673-4299
Farmer JoeWilcox 566-4084 Farmer Rob Rehill 662-0545

Note: Asordersareconfirmed, please keep Gil or Joeup-to-datewith numberssold.
Please donot hold ordersuntil the last minute, asproduction needsthenumbers.

A.C.T. / UCT
SUDBURY COUNCIL - 1051

THE UNITED COMMERCIAL TRAVELERSOF AMERICA

P.O. BOX 2836, STATION A, SUDBURY, P3A 5J3
emailto:act@carnes.ca

CHRISTMASHAMSFUNDRAISING

Name
Address
Telephone
Payment Type
Num. Ordered @ $25 .00 = Total

Seller Name& Phone#.

NOTE : Last day toorder isNovember 22nd. Deliver startsNovember 27th.


